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June 12, 2013 
 
 
Gregory Miller 
1159 Central Ave West 
Saint Paul MN 55104 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1159 Central Avenue West 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
This is to confirm that on June 11, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
June 25, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for inspector to get photos of the backyard.  
In the meantime, you will need to reduce the volume of clutter in the first and second floor 
porches within 2 weeks.  If the volume is reduced, she will recommend granting an additional 
two weeks for the other half; grant the appeal on the garbage hauler issue.  Also, discussed at 
the hearing, she indicated that the recycle bins can stay as well as the bikes.  The computer and 
washer machine needs to go.  She will get a better sense of the backyard once photos are 
taken.   
 
Any questions, you may contact our office at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
 Ed Smith (email)  
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